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Board and Service 'Challenge' in Recognition of 

Chair Patrick Weaver 
 

 

  



Good morning Police Service Board Members, 

As many of you know, the OAPSB Chair Patrick Weaver, will be stepping 

down from his position of chair after the AGM in June. We are so thankful for 

his many years of service. 

Challenge Request: 

We ask all police boards (and services) to provide a challenge coin in 

recognition of his dedication and our appreciation for his leadership. If you 

don't have one specific to your board, that is okay too. Any challenge coin 

from your community or region would work. 

Please bring your challenge coin to the Spring Conference or ship it to the 

OAPSB office in advance by May 30, 2025 at the address below: 

Ontario Association of Police Services Boards 

PO Box 43058 

London RPO Highland ON N6J 0A7 

We are hopeful to obtain as many challenge coins and have members 

present at the conference and later designed into a memento for his time with 

the Ontario Association of Police Service Boards. 

  

Connect With Us! 
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